
11th January 2019 

Welcome back – I hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas.  We are settling back into 

Term 3 well.  As swimming has now ended we will be continuing with PE on a Friday afternoon 

(Tuesday is also a PE day), so please could I ask for all long hair to be tied back on these 

days.  We have been chasing up the swimming badges and hope to have them this term.   

Spellings, times tables and reading (x5 in a week) will all be checked on a Friday.  Please can I 

ask that when you read with your child you date and initial/sign to say you have read with 

them – thank you.  

This week: 

We introduced our new project and kickstarted it with our Wow day, where the children 

spent the day investigating our new project question ‘Will it be a good mix?’. 

The children enjoyed creating and tasting their own smoothies.  It was amazing to see the 

different colours of each smoothie (green, peach, pink) and the faces of the children trying 

them!  They also designed and created their own flowers to go in our indoor planter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Please continue to hear your child read and support them with their times tables and 

spellings.  Thank you for your continued support.  

The Home Learning Grid for Term 3 can be found on the website 

https://www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Crystal+Class&pid=40, a paper copy 

has also been sent home.  Homework is due on Thursday 14th February and will be shared with 

parents on this day from 3pm-3.20pm.  


